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December 23, 1981

Mr. John T. Collins
Regional Administretor
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Subject: Emergency Plan and Procedures
Cooper Nuclear Station
NRC Docket No. 50-298, DPR-46

Reference: 1) Letter J. T. Collins to J. M. Piiant
dated December 15, 1981

Dear Mr. Collins:

By Reference 1 you requested the District to advise you as to the earliest
date that you may expect to receive copies of the revised Emergency Plan
and Implementing Procedures for Cooper Station. Per our previous commit-
ment, the District will forward the plan and procedures on January 15, 1982.
By previous discussion with your staff, the District noted the logistical
difficulty the Region would have in meeting an exercise date of
January 20 assuv.ing the current plan and procedures submittal date.
Unfortunately, due to the length of the Fall 1981 Outage and the preparation
time required for responding to the Appraisal Report, the District was
unable to accelerate its submittal schedule. Therefore, the District

has opted to pursue delaying the exercise until March, 1982 to allow your
staff adequate preparation time. The State of Nebraska has indicated that
primary and alternate dates of March 10 and March U are acceptable with
the local and state agencies as well as the Federal Emergency Management
Agency. Discussions with Mr. C. Hackney of your staff have likewise
indicated that these dates appear to be acceptable. The District will,
therefore, submit a revised set of exercise objectives during February 1982.

If you have any further questions concerning this matter, please contact
me.

Sincerel;,

%t

ay M. Pilant
Division Manager of Licensing
and Quality Assurance
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